
                                               Borough of Bradley Beach 
 
               A  Proclamation in Memory of Borough Resident Harvey Rosenberg 
 
WHEREAS, on behalf of the Borough of Bradley Beach, the Mayor and Council  wish to record 
their deep sorrow over the passing of Mr. Harvey Rosenberg  on December 31, 2023 and; 
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Rosenberg was a beloved Husband, Father, Grandfather, Friend, Resident, and 
Community Volunteer, and; 
 
WHEREAS, He was a full- time resident of the Borough of Bradley Beach for over twenty years, 
Vice Chairman of the Land Use Board and Co-Chairman of the Memorial Day Committee and;  
 
WHEREAS, Mr. Rosenberg was a Bradley Beach Lifeguard in his youth and a graduate of Ohio 
State University, and; 
 
WHEREAS, His life in the Borough was dedicated to the best interests of the Community and his 
family, and; 
 
WHEREAS, The Borough of Bradley Beach along with Mr. Rosenberg’s family are blessed to 
have known him and been a part of his life. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, in recognition of Harvey Rosenberg’s many contributions 
to our Borough and its citizens, the Governing Body of the Borough of Bradley Beach do hereby 
express our deep appreciation for his dedication to the progress of this Community and extend 
to his family our sincere sympathy upon his passing. 
 
 
Dated this 14th day of February, 2024 
 

        __________________________________ 
       Mayor Larry Fox 
 

 

       __________________________________ 
       Council President Jane DeNoble 
 

 

       __________________________________ 
                                                                                    Councilman Al Gubitosi 
 

 

       __________________________________ 
                                                                                    Councilwoman Kristen Mahoney 
 

 

       __________________________________ 
                                                                                    Councilman John Weber 
 

          


